
 

 

 

District Governors May Newsletter 
 

Fellow Lions, 
 

April was another busy month for all.  From Speak outs, to elections, to the Convention.  It has 

been a very full month.  Every club has been continuing to serve their communities.  Keep up the 

great work you are doing. 

 

I want to send out a special thank you to the Convention Committee and the Yarmouth Lions Club 

for doing a great job last weekend.  I have heard nothing but good things, and it did run very 

smoothly.  Past International President Clement Kusiak and Lion Jeanne enjoyed the weekend and 

were very pleased to spend the weekend with us. 

 

Thank you to Deb Featherby, for all your hard work in preparing and executing the District Speak 

Out.  Job well done. 

 

All this, followed by our Cavalcade for Diabetes with a record breaking number of clubs and 

members.  There were 25 Clubs with 192 Lions in attendance, raising &17,550 for Camp Lion 

Maxwell.  Thank you to the Wolfville & District Lions Club and the Canning District Lions Club 

who made this all possible and thank you to every lion for attending along with your generous 

donations. 

 

Again, PCC Peter and I thank all the clubs we have visited for their hospitality.  It is always a 

pleasure to visit clubs in our wonderful District. 

 

My visit for the month of May is as follows

11 – Truro 

 

Next up is the Multiple District Convention in Corner Brook, NL from May 18 – 20, 2018.  So far 

very few voting delegates have been received.  I will be sending the list to the CST shortly, so if 

you are attending the Multiple District Convention, be sure to email me your voting delegates.  

Nothing is automatic, you have to let me know if you wish to vote. 

 

Remember – Respect is a very powerful thing.  If you respect your members, they will, in return, 

respect you.  We are all here to accomplish a common goal – “SERVICE THOSE IN NEED”. 

 
 

 

Namaste Lions. 
 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Rhonda  

 

 


